
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending Friday 9th July 2021 
 
Our learning this week 
In English, we have completed our unit on ‘Kassim and The Ferocious Dragon’. The children have 
planned and written their own ending to this suspense story which will be used as an assessment task. 
We finished off the week thinking about the skills we need to use to describe a character so the 
children have worked on using expanded noun phrases and conjunctions to extend their sentences. In 
Maths we have started our continued our topic on time. The children have practised last week’s 
learning on o’clock, half past, quarter past and quarter to time and have also completed some work 
on telling five minute. If you could continue to practise this skill with your child over the summer, 
this would help them to consolidate this learning. 
 
Thank you! 
Many thanks for the fantastic response to our plea for cardboard pieces. We now have plenty and 
will be using them next week! 
 
Pizzas 
Next week, each class will be making pizzas! We would be really grateful for any voluntary 
contributions of £1 towards products for taste testing as well as ingredients for the pizzas. 
 
PTA Inflatable Fun 
On Tuesday morning, Year Two have been given a slot to enjoy the PTA inflatable fun day. The 
PTA have advised that this will consist of 30 minutes on the inflatables and 30 minutes for 
games. All children will be able to take part in the games but only children with a ticket for the 
event (purchased for £2.50 via Parentpay) will be able to play on the inflatables as consent for this 
activity is given by means of purchasing the ticket. 
 
Party Day 
Every year group will be holding a party day on the final day of summer term, Monday 19th July. 
Children may wear their own clothes and if they would like to bring a toy to play with, this must be 
sent in on Friday 16th in order for it to be quarantined for the Monday. Children are unable to 
bring in food to share with their friends but you can order a party plate via Parentpay or 
alternatively, send a packed lunch. The teachers will be providing a few treats in the afternoon, 
which will be given individually to children to prevent any cross-contamination. 
 


